
l 

Mr. John Feild, Director 
Center for Policy Analysis 
1612 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 20006 

Deor John: 

September 5, 1969 

In response t o your memo of August 20th concerning City ction 
ieaulting from the manpower seminar which you sponsor don pril 8th 
of this year, I would like to offer the following comments. 

The City of Atl nt still doe not h ve an official mnnpower st ff 
fi nc d and controlled by city government. Howev r, Atlant ha a 
r~tber unique situation in that th loc 1 Community Action Agency b 

11 d velop-ed npcn,;er st ff which 1- s rving th n eds of Atlanta 
in a ti f ctory manner con id ring the limit tion of re ource 
v U bl • The City t this point in time will probably coutinu this 
rel donship on manpow r with the CAP ency unless jor shift in 
th funding by block gr nts through th state nd/or city by the fed r 1 
gove nt ke ch nge n ce ry. 

Th C P Agency in Atlant h identif1 bl manpo r c ponente 
which re th Atl nt Cone trat d plo t Program funded by u. s . 
J)epaT nt of Labor with t ff of pproximately 120. N ighborhood Youth 
Corpe Out-of-cool Pro ram funded l>y u. s. part nt of L bor with 

t ff of 10. Job Corp GATE Hou e Progr m with a ataff of four, nd 
rk1 rel tio hip with th Atlanta Offie of the St t loym.ent 

S rvic funded jointly by th Stat lo ent S rvice nd OEO vers tile 
n y with staff of 16. Last y r' exp nditure on 11th ~om,,, 

po nta of th Atl nt •s pprox t ly $4.340,000.00. 

th1 information w111 ti f.y th qu etiona that you po d 

inc r ty. 
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